
Sauk Point Estates Homeowners Association Board Meeting  

18 April 2022 Meeting Minutes  

Attendees: Lacey Smith, President; Jack Hemb, Vice President; Kathy Speck, 

Secretary; Dan Rosati, Treasurer  

This meeting focused on discussion of proposed changes to the HOA bylaws and 

covenants. Dan Rosati recorded the board member’s proposed changes on the bylaws 

and covenants, and will submit them to the attorney. 

 
Next meeting – The next board meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 17, from 3:00 – 
4:30 PM via Zoom.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Speck, Secretary  
Sauk Point Estates Board of Directors 


